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May 23, 2013 
Mr. Jim O'Dell 
Facilities, Siting & Environmental Analysis Division 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Letter of Notification 
Davis Besse-Hayes 345 kV Transmission Line 

Construction Project Engineering Change 
Case No. 12-2666-EL-BLN 

Dear Mr. O'Dell: 

This letter will serve as notice of an engineering change that is being submitted in 
Case No. 12-2666-EL-BLN, the Davis Besse-Hayes 345 kV Transmission Line Construction 
Project, originally submitted on October 3, 2012. Based upon final engineering design, a 
new steel pole structure with concrete foundation will be installed at the eastern extent of the 
transmission line project approximately 50 feet north of existing structure 41827 and will be 
numbered as structure 41827A. The new structure is similar to the prior proposed steel pole 
at Davis Besse. There is no longer a need for the installation of additional structures at Davis 
Besse, as was proposed in the original Letter of Notification submittal. All other structures 
and features of the Project remain the same. 

Should the Ohio Power Siting Board desire further information or discussion of this 
submittal, please contact me at (330) 384-2526. 

Sincerely, 

Scott M. Humphrys 
Transmission Specialist 
Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation 
Design 
FirstEnergy Service Company 
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